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SOUTHWEST FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
2379 BROAD STREET 
BROOKSVILLE, FLORIDA 34604-6899 
TELEPHONE:  352-796-7211 FAX:  352-754-3497 
February 20, 2018 
 

RFB 1803 
MAIN GRADE NO. 3 BRIDGE REHABILITATION  

AT GREEN SWAMP IN POLK COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 
 

ADDENDUM # 2 
(Acknowledgment is Required) 

 
Prospective Bidders must acknowledge the receipt of this Addendum in the applicable section on the Bid Response Form.  
Please note that underlined information (example) is added wording and stricken information (example) is deleted wording. 
 
Please note the following change to Part I – Introduction, Section 1.5, in the above referenced solicitation: 
 
One (1) signed hardcopy original, two (2) exact copies of the original hardcopy, and one (1) exact original electronic copy 
(CD or USB flash drive) of the Bid Response Forms must be received by the District's Procurement Office (PRO), Building 
4, at the Southwest Florida Water Management District, 2379 Broad Street (U.S. Hwy. 41 South), Brooksville, Florida 34604-
6899, on or before February 21 26, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. Bids that are not received in a timely manner by this specific office 
will not be accepted. 
 
Please note the following change to Figure 2, Technical Specifications, Part 5, Qualifications, Section 5.1, in the above 
referenced solicitation: 
 
Contractor:  The Contractor or Subcontractor performing metallizing work must be SSPC-QP6 certified.  The District will 
accept five (5) years of experience performing similar work using coatings applicators approved by the metallizing equipment 
manufacturer also with five (5) or more years of experience in lieu of QP6 certification.  Final approval of bid response will 
be based upon the contractor submitting proper reference data.  
 
 

 
Sherry Wooten 
Sherry Wooten 
Procurement Specialist 
 
cc: RFB File  
 Jeff Hagberg 
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